
 

 

September 10, 2025 
 

SERVICE DISRUPTION TO CUSTOMERS SERVED BY THE 
NAVET WATER TREATMENT PLANT 

 
The Water and Sewerage Authority (WASA) advises customers in parts of South East Trinidad, served 
by the Navet Water Treatment Plant that there will be an interruption in their pipe borne water 
supply on Friday  September 12, 2025, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 12:00 noon  
 

This has become necessary in order to facilitate planned mechanical repairs at the Plant. 
 

AFFECTED AREAS 

Princes Town, Manahambre, Iere Village, Tableland, Robert Village, George Village, Libertville, 
San Pedro, Clearwater, Rio Claro, Deep Ravine, Mayaro, Ecclesville, Cunapo Southern Main 
Road, Plum Mitan, Rio Claro Tabaquite Road, Tabaquite, Williamsville, Piparo, New Grant, 
Hindustan, Whiteland, Hardbargain, Buen Intento, Malgretoute, Matilda, St. Julien, Indian Walk, 
Barrackpore, Cumuto, Borde Narve, St. Mary's Village, Moruga, Penal Rock Road. 

 

Customers are further advised that following the completion of these works, it may take up to 
twenty-four (24) hours for the supply to normalize in some affected areas.  
 

A limited truck-borne water supply is available, which can be requested through the following self-
service option:  
 

• Customer Portal available on the Authority’s website: www.wasa.gov.tt. 
 

Alternatively, customers requiring a truck borne supply, direct assistance or further information can 
contact WASA’s Customer Call Centre toll free at 800-4420/4426. 
 

The Authority thanks customers for their patience and understanding. 
 

For more information, contact: 

Corporate Communications Department via email at: corporatecommunications@wasa.gov.tt 

 

-END-  

About WASA: 

Governed by the Water and Sewerage Act Chapter 54:40, WASA is Trinidad and Tobago’s national 
water utility, committed to providing safe, reliable, and equitable water and wastewater services 
while promoting conservation and sustainable resource use. 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wasa.gov.tt%2F&data=05%7C02%7CGregory.Roxborough%40wasa.gov.tt%7C31833987377145de7c6c08ddef032447%7Ca383621e557141a99be6f1d93ac730c5%7C0%7C0%7C638929518959233539%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=D8Jb8yiHKZ7rlLT%2B722AOhji23936nOgAorxm5n7gEM%3D&reserved=0
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